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We’ve been buzzing with excitement at the Post lately! A big thank  

you to Lynn, Todd, Curt (my husband) and myself for our efforts in  

updating the lounge bathrooms and adding a few extra touches  

around. Come by and check out the improvements! 

Calling all gardeners! Very excited to share I was able to  

have over 500 seed packets donated from Baker Creek Heirloom  

Seed Company for our Post. What a wonderful donation to  

veterans! A huge shout-out to them. Stay tuned for information  

on a possible seed class, along with a giveaway at our February general meeting. 

Mark your calendars for the Police Officer of the Year dinner on Feb. 6th at 6pm.  

Let’s show our support for our local officers in blue!   

Get ready for the ultimate feast at CRAB FEED 2024! Secure your tickets now and 

join us for a mouthwatering dinner on Saturday, February 10th at Hillsboro Post 6. 

Don't let this chance slip away - It's the must-attend annual event that just keeps 

getting bigger and better! Hurry, grab your tickets and let the cracking begin! 

 

At Hillsboro Post 6, “We’ve got your six”.  

 

 

 

 

 
. 

Official Newsletter of Hillsboro Post No. 6             February 2024  

Legion Family News 

Post Commander 

Sheryl Loberger, 
Post Commander 
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                                 Who Do You Trust 
 
It seems to me that we live in a world that appears to be 
losing it!  Many among us no longer seem to be able to  
use their rational minds.  I won't go into detail for I believe  
you know exactly what I'm talking about.  Along with this 
comes the revelation that many of our institutions of  
higher learning are no longer trustworthy.  And everyone 
knows the news media often puts a “spin” on its reporting. 
So, the question becomes “who can you trust?”  
The answer for me personally is very simple.  I place my trust in God! 
In the Bible, Proverbs 3:5-6 tells us to, “trust in the Lord with all your  
heart, and do not lean on your own understanding.  In all your ways  
acknowledge Him, and He will make straight your paths.” (ESV)  
We trust that when the traffic light is green, those with the red light will 
stop so we can proceed without fear of being broadsided.  We trust the 
pharmacist to put the correct ingredients into our prescriptions.  
Shouldn't we trust the creator of heaven and earth for the things that  
are beyond the here and now and are eternal?  
Just some food for thought on this cold, snowy January morning.   
 
Blessings, 
Lynn Hamm 
Chaplain 
 
P.S.  Please contact me if you become aware of anyone facing a serious  
illness or perhaps the passing of a member of our Post.  My phone  
number: 503-640-1999.  If I don't answer right away, please leave   
leave message along with your phone number.  I promise I will respond. 
 
 
 

Chaplain’s Corner 
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As of January 15th, we have 184 members that have renewed their  

membership. Thanks to each and every one of you.  

Even though I have not met most of you, your membership does  

make a difference in our post and the things that we are able to 

do. Please consider coming out to our next meeting and helping  

us congratulating the Police Officer of The Year. 

Dinner at 6pm. 

 

Membership Chair, 

Robert D. Liebenow 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark your calendars for March 23rd. Squadron #6 will be hosting a BINGO night. The 

cost is $25 for a night of fun. We only have seating for 50, so get your request in ASAP. 

First come, first served. Doors open at 4:30PM, food available (for a small cost) at 5PM 

and BINGO will start at 6PM. Make checks out to Hillsboro Post #6, and mail to Robert 

Liebenow at 11505 SW Toulouse, Wilsonville, OR 97070. 

Robert D. Liebenow 

Squadron Commander 
 

Membership  

ternoon Tea  

Sons of The American Legion 

Coffee, Chat or Chess? 

ternoon Tea       Tuesday Feb. 13th at 10am, drop by the Post for a  

     Cup of Joe, Java, Mud, Black Gold, or Brain Juice. 

      

     While drinking your  

     Rocket Fuel or some 

            Liquid Courage try your 

     best at a game of chess! 
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Tracy Peets 

Unit President 

Call to volunteer: 541-778-0115 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Loving Memory of Carole Hockenbarger, 

Memorial Service Details: 
 

Date: March 30th, 2024 

Time: 11:00AM – 3:00PM 

Location: The Reserve in Aloha 
 

Please join us to honor and remember Carole Hockenbarger at  

a memorial service on March 30th at the Reserve Vineyards and  

Golf Club located at 4805 SW 229th Ave, Aloha, OR 97078 from  

11AM to 3:00PM. 

Your presence and support during this time are greatly appreciated. 

 

With Sympathy, 

The Hockenbarger Family 

 

Auxiliary News 

Memorial Service for Carole Hockenbarger 

ternoon Tea  
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SEEDS, SEEDS, SEEDS 

ternoon Tea  

Friday Game Night  

 

 

 

 

A 

Are you a Master Gardener or a budding enthusiast waiting  

to dig in some dirt? Hillsboro Post 6 has you covered. Attend  

this month’s February meeting for the scoop. 

 

“Life is a garden, DIG in!” 

CORN COOKER – NEED NEW STORAGE LOCATION  
 

Looking for a location to store the Garlic Festival Corn 

Cooker. Please contact Sheryl if you are able to help out. 



7 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



8 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



9 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Birthday 

Dinner 6pm 
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Baker Creek Heirloom Seed Company 

Lynn Hamm 

Curt Loberger 

Todd Russell 

The American Legion  

Hillsboro Post No. 6 

285 W. Main Street 

Hillsboro, Oregon 97123 

 

Business Phone: (503) 648-7191 
 
Website - www.hillsboropost6.org 
 
Facebook – https://www.facebook.com/AmericanLegionHillsboroPost6/ 
  
Instagram https://www.instagram.com/hillsboro.post6/ 
 
LinkedIn https://www.linkedin.com/company/hillsboro-post-6-the-american-legion/ 
 
Newsletter editor – Sheryl Loberger  
Newsletter – HillsboroPostNo.6@gmail.com 
 

 

Thank you for your Donations, Support and Time 

Hillsboro Post No. 6 

Commander  Sheryl Loberger 

Vice Commander  Todd Russell 

Adjutant  Nick Juarez 

Finance Officer  Doug Lund 

Chaplain  Lynn Hamm 

Sergeant-at-Arms Herman Fierro 

 

Auxiliary Unit #6 

President Tracy Peets 

Vice President    

Secretary Debra Jacobson 

Treasurer Linda Liebenow 

Sgt-at-Arms      

Chaplain  Debra Jacobson 

 

 

Sons of The American Legion Squadron #6 

Commander   Rob Liebenow 

  
 Adjutant  Rob Liebenow 
 
Sergeant-at-Arms Canon Loberger  
 

https://www.google.com/search?rlz=1C1EJFC_enUS810US810&sxsrf=APq-WBuxwyLXUL0YgNwnFyOTvwLuFKTsYA:1648345910377&q=hillsboro+post+no.+6,+the+american+legion,+department+of+oregon+phone&ludocid=1123401840813022932&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwi-vdGDl-X2AhUvHjQIHehTBvsQ6BN6BAg9EAI
https://www.google.com/search?q=hillsboro+post+6&rlz=1C1EJFC_enUS810US810&oq=hillsboro+post+6&aqs=chrome..69i57.3593j0j1&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8
http://www.hillsboropost6.org/
https://www.facebook.com/AmericanLegionHillsboroPost6/
https://www.instagram.com/hillsboro.post6/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/hillsboro-post-6-the-american-legion/
mailto:HillsboroPostNo.6@gmail.com

